
 

 

Town of Woodstock 

Board of Selectmen  

Special Meeting 

Wednesday, April 11, 2018 

4:00 PM – Selectmen’s Conference Room 

 

Present:  Michael Alberts, Chandler Paquette, Frank Olah, Selectmen;  Karen 

Fitzpatrick, Treasurer 

 

#1. Call To Order 

The meeting was called to order at 4:04 p.m. by Mike Alberts. 

 

#2.  Potential Budget Adjustment 

Following lengthy discussion it was decided to adjust the General Government 

18-19 proposed budget by eliminating one position at the Highway Department 

and adjust health and employee benefits accordingly.   

 

Motion by Paquette/Olah to reduce the Highway Staff line item by $40,000, add 

$15,000 to Unemployment and $25,000 to Contingency.  Teamsters Health 

Insurance will be reduced by $20,592 ; $10,000 added to Town Hall Part-time 

staff and $10,592 added to regular health insurance.  Motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

The board determined that they will be reviewing other staffing issues to be 

sure that all employees are being properly compensated. 

 

#3.  Adjournment 

Motion by Alberts to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 5:15. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Fitzpatrick 

Treasurer 

 


